
 22 November 2022 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

GIPF TO OFFICIALLY COMMENCE RECRUITMENT PROCESS FOR THE CHIEF 

EXECUTIVE OFFICER / PRINCIPAL OFFICER POSITION 

 

The GIPF Board of Trustees is pleased to announce the commencement of the 

recruitment process for the top executive position of the Fund. The current Chief 

Executive Officer/Principal Officer of the Government Institutions Pension Fund, Mr 

David Nuyoma, will be heading into retirement in June 2023 after 10 successful and 

vibrant years at the helm of the Fund.  

 

As per the Fund Rules, the CEO/PO role will be appointed by the GIPF Board of 

Trustees, based on the GIPF Recruitment, Selection and Termination policy. To this 

end, the recruitment and selection process has been approved to commence. The 

GIPF is committed to undertake an objective, fair, open, and competitive recruitment 

process and distances itself from past social media reports insinuating that there are 

candidates earmarked for the position. The process will be facilitated by an 

independent, expert recruitment agency.  

 

The GIPF regards recruitment as a key strategic function and therefore the selection 

process shall be conducted based on an efficient, fair and transparent manner that the 

policy prescribes. Suitably qualified women and persons living with disabilities are 

encouraged to apply.  

 
#END# 

 
Ms Nillian Mulemi 

Chairperson: GIPF Board of Trustees 
 

For Further Information 
 

Contact: Edwin Tjiramba 
GM: Marketing and Stakeholders Engagement 

Email: etjiramba@gipf.com.na 
Tel: 061 205 1728 
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